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Subject: Aggressive marketing from publishing houses 

 

Dear Madam, Dear Sir, 

The European Research Council Executive Agency (ERCEA) would like to alert you of 
publishing houses and online publications which try to make profit out of publishing 
articles, or interviewing researchers funded from the EU budget, either by the European 
Research Council (ERC) or by the European Commission (EC). 

From time to time participants in projects funded under the EU framework programmes are 
contacted – often by telephone - by organisations seeking payment in return for publishing 
information on the work being undertaken within their projects. As with "cold calling" in 
general, the claims and assertions made should be treated with an appropriate level of caution 
before a decision is made on the best course of action. These publications and their services 
have not been endorsed by the EC, or the ERCEA. Common tactics to secure business may 
include vague references to high-level contributions from decision makers, or making the 
project participant believe that his or her activities have been identified on the basis of special 
merit which may not be the case. 

Commercial entities use many ways of promoting their services, but grant-holders are not 
obliged to use them. Whatever the impression given by such service providers, their products 
have not received any formal approval or endorsement from the EC or the ERCEA.  

Beneficiaries and their Principal Investigators are free to decide which types of external 
services are needed; the costs of such services are eligible as long as they meet the conditions 
set out in the annexes of their grant agreement. 

If you need further advice on this matter please contact ERC-C2@ec.europa.eu 

If you as an ERC Principal Investigator or your Host Institution have been or would in the 
future be subject to these practices, it would be much appreciated if you could inform the 
ERCEA grant management services at your earliest convenience (same email address as 
above). 

Thank you for attention. 

Yours sincerely, 

                [Signed] 

         Mechtild May 
Head of Department C a.i. 
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